
 
Agricultural Day 2025 

Titipounamu - Indoor Exhibits 

 
Our theme for Ag Day this year is… 

 
 
 
 
 

Minibeasts 
 

We will be very busy in class making 3 art pieces and a natural piece.  These 
will be displayed in our class on Ag Day. 
 
In response to feedback from our BoT survey we have taken measures to 
ease the load to families.  We will be making and decorating cupcakes in 
class on Thursday 18th of September.  We will supply all ingredients and 
decorations. 
  
However, to be prepared for Ag Day there are two things that you will 
need to start thinking about and practising at home. 
 
Natural scene and Unusual Container (see below). 
 
The week before Ag Day we will be preparing our indoor exhibits ready for 
displaying and judging.  The displays will be in each child’s classroom and 
will be judged by independent people from our community.  The exhibits 
are a big surprise for you to view at Ag Day on Saturday 20th 
September.  The classrooms will open at 11:00am. 
 
You will need to send in some or all of the materials required to make the 
following exhibits.  Please clearly name all containers.  It is also helpful if the 
children bring their materials for each exhibit in a separate bag or box.   
 
Thank you for your support.  Please let us know if you have any 
questions. 
 
Warm regards, 
Christina Reddish, Sue Brady and Paige Wichman 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

Miniature Natural 
Scene 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will make the miniature scenes  at school.  We will 
provide the container (26cm by 14cm ) and sand.  All 
you will need to do is supply the scene materials.  
Please use natural materials only e.g. moss, 
greenery, stones.   
You may make things, for example fences from 
sticks using glue guns at home if you wish. 
 
Please bring the materials in on Friday 19th 
September.  We are going to assemble the 
miniature gardens on this day. 
 
 
(Use jelly / coloured rice for water) 
 
 

Unusual Container 
of Weeds:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please bring an Unusual Container that holds 
water.  As there is a shortage of flowers and they 
are very expensive we have decided to fill the 
container with a weed or succulent arrangement.  
 
Please bring your container and weeds/ 
succulents in on Friday 19th September.  We will 
assemble the arrangement at school on this day. 
 
 

 
Please collect materials with your child so they know what they have 
brought to school to assemble their exhibits. 


